




 
 

A Message from Father Jim . . . 
 

Congratulations to our Eighth Grade Graduates of St. Charles Grade School and St. Mary Grade 
School who will celebrate their graduations this week.  These fine young people are to be commended 
for accomplishing this first part of their academic journey.  I want to wish them the best of luck as they 
now face the new challenge of high school and the opportunities that await them there.  I want to offer 
a word of thanks to the faculties and staff of our grade schools and in particular to Mrs. Mary Mac-
Donald and Mrs. Loretta Jackson, our dedicated principals.  We are very fortunate to have such dedi-
cated people help promote and build up our Catholic grade schools.   
 

I also want to take this opportunity to congratulate all of our high school seniors who are graduating 
from Catholic Central High School and from Burlington High School.  We are proud of their achieve-
ments and wish them success in their future plans, whether it be in the work world or in continued 
studies. 
 

Congratulations Graduates of 2015 . . . we are proud of you! 
 

God bless you always! 
Fr. Jim Volkert  

Please Call Us   If you are at the hospital, 
shut-in, or homebound and would like Communion, 
please call 763-1500.   

Combined Collections June 6-7 

The recipients of the June 6-7 collection are: The 
Church in the United States aids the work of the Na-
tional Religious Retirement Office, Catholic Commu-
nication Campaign, Catholic Campaign for Human 
Development, Catholic University of America, and 
Black and Indian Missions. Please be generous in 
your support. 

Common Ground of Grief Presentations 

June 2nd. Creative Healing: Using Photography 
When There Are No Words. 11 am-12:30 pm and 
repeated 5:30-7 PM. San Camillo, 10200 W 
Bluemound Rd., Milwaukee. Cost: Free and open 
to everyone. Patrick Dean, Director of Grief Edu-
cation Services with Catholic Cemeteries and a 
professional photographer, will be presenting this 
grief program. The session will consist of photo-
graphic images and grief education content fol-
lowed by a period of questions and answers. This 
program is for anyone who has been affected by 
the death of a loved one. For further information 
visitwww.cemeteries.org or contact 414-438-
4420, ext 302 or patrickdean@griefwork.com 



 

Join fellow parishioners who make automatic 
contributions to St. Mary Parish each month.  

Forms are available in the rectory office or by clicking on the 
 "HOW TO CONTRIBUTE" button on our website www.stmb.org 

Take Advantage of “Parish Pay” for Your Financial Stewardship Giving 

Topper Golf Scramble June 26th. 1:00 Shotgun 
Start.  Check in and Lunch 11:30.  Dinner social 
6:30 at Rivermoor Golf Club.  Raffle prizes. Silent 
auction. Skins game. Hole prizes. 

Catholic Central High School Fundraisers 
Evening “Under the Stars”!  Friday, June 12th. 
Time: 5:30-9 PM. Cost: $100 per person-Limit of 
100 guests. At: Yerkes Observatory, 373 West Ge-
neva St., Williams Bay. Enjoy hor’deurves, a wine 
and beer tasting, a student art exhibit and tours of 
the 118 year old facility. Contact Georgean Selburg 
763-1518 or gselburg@cchsnet.org.   Reservations 
are due by June 1st, 2015. 

Volunteers Needed at St. VdePaul Store 

St Vincent de Paul Society, Waterford is currently 
seeking volunteers for our local thrift store. If you 
have a passion for helping others, we have ways 
you can help.  

-Volunteering behind the scenes in our back-
room sorting, cleaning, or pricing items 

-Front of the store assisting customers, cashier-
ing, or cleaning 

-Grounds keeping, mowing, and trimming 
 

Flexible hours based upon your availability  
 

Our mission currently serves the Racine County 
residents through six affiliated churches 
located in Racine County. Even your 
smallest contribution can have the larg-
est impact. Please, stop by or Call {262}
332-7242  

Eucharistic Procession June 6th 
 Corpus Christi procession on June 6th.  The Eucha-
ristic procession will begin at St. Charles at 10:00 
a.m. and end with a Mass as St. Mary's.  

Family Day at Holy Hill July 12th 

Pictured above:  St. Mary School gathered at Mass on 
Friday, May 22nd and presented a thank you poster to 
Father Jim Volkert on the occasion of the 25th anni-
versary of his ordination.  Thank you Father Jim! 

12:30 P.M. 1525 Carmel Rd., Hubertus. Cost: $20 
per family (includes meal after Mass). Families are 
invited to this special day which will begin with Mass 
at 12:30 p.m. with Archbishop Jerome E. Listecki. 
(Confessions will be heard from 11:30 am - 12:30 
pm). Mass will be followed by a picnic, games for all 
ages, face painting, music, relay races, "bouncy 
house" for children. For registration form, please 
see attached flyer or visit johnpaul2center.org. 
Walk-ins are welcome. For questions, contact 
Susan McNeil at mcneils@archmil.org or (414) 758-

World Youth Day 2016 Informational Meeting 

Tri-Parish Summer Vacation Bible School 
“G-Force--God's Love in Action" is the theme of 
this summer's Tri-parish Vacation Bible Camp.  It is 
full of fun games, awesome music, interactive Bible 
stories, cool science experiments, creative crafts, 
yummy snacks and more!  Bible Camp is located at 
St. Joseph's in Lyons and runs the week of August 3-
7 from 8:30-noon.  Camp is open to all children K4-
grade 6.  A donation of $25 per is requested which 
includes everything above.  Registration information 
will be available in June.   

Youth age 15-17 are invited to a meeting about a 
pilgrimage to World Youth Day in Poland in July 
2016. RSVP to julie.trzebiatowski@inspirioyouth. 
org to attend the meeting on Thursday, June 11, 
2015, 6:30-7:30 p.m., at St. Anthony on the Lake, 
W280 N2101 Prospect Ave., Pewaukee.  

Car Wash / Bake Sale June 7th at CCHS 
Located at Catholic Central. 
 Baked Goods available for  
DONATION. Car Wash for  
DONATION. from 8-Noon 

Thank You for Your Generosity 

Thanks to a generous donation from a parishioner 
our greeters will be handing out new Pew Cards. 



God Bless Our Troops 
Please pray for the safety of all military personnel 
who are serving our country, especially the following 
parishioners, relatives or friends of our parish 

Bill & Peter Coppernoll 
Jim & Beth Graves, 

U.S. Air Force, 
James Graves,  
   U.S. Air Force, 
Cpl. Benjamin Hall,   
Cpl. Robert J. Hintz, 

U.S. Marine Corps 
Steven Kojis, 
    U.S. Air Force 
Sgt. Chris Betances 

LeBlanc, U.S. Army 
Kyle Kresken, U.S.  
   Army ElPaso, TX  
Toby May,  Spc. Army 

    National Guard 
Gregory A. Roberts, 

U.S. Army 
Devon J. Seitz, U.S.  
    Navy 
Staff Sergeant Kyle 

Smith, U.S. Air Force 
Jacob A. Thorpe,       

Private, US Marine 
Corp, Infantry 

Sergeant Brandon  
    Wiskes, U.S. Marines 
Corporal Dustin Wiskes, 

U.S. Marines 

St. Joseph Chicken Dinner June 7th 
Starting at 11 AM.  Rotisserie Chicken. 
Raffle Prizes. Cash Raffle. Silent Auc-
tion. Noon Motorcycle blessing.  Beer 
Tent. Kid’s Activities. Bouncy House. 
1:30 Kids bike parade.      

St. Charles June Jubilee and Auction June 6 
Serving dinner 5-7 PM. Pork Sandwich meal or Tos-
tada dinner . Carry outs & Indoor/Outdoor Seating. 
Tickets at door. Adults: $10  Seniors: $9   Children 
(5-14): $7 Bouncy Houses for the kids.  Beer tent 
5PM-close.  On-line & silent auction. Baskets. 
                              DJ Matt Petersen  
                                 7:00 PM-close. 

Father Jim celebrated mass with the 8th graders from St. Mary School 
at their 2 day retreat at Camp Timber-lee last week.  The weather was 
wonderful and the mass was followed by a delicious cook-out!  

CCHS Athletic Association Calendar Winners 
1 Jordan Kopac 
2 Pam Middleton 
3 Evan Schuster 
4 Deb Butler 
5 Romayne Degen 
6 Max Ring 
7 Chip Seib 
8 Kevin Uhen 
9 Kathleen McLaughlin 

10 Schwenn, Karen 
11 Jen Reilly 
12 Mike Trimberger 
13 Joel Kresken 
14 Gil Low 
15 Ron Elverman 

 

May 2, 4, 14, 21  & 30 were $30 winners.  May 11 was a $125 winner.  
All others are $20 winners.  Thank you for supporting CCHS. 

16 Pauline Clayton 
17 Paula McHugh 
18 Don Kerkman 
19 Scott Huelskamp 
20 James E. Bennett 
21 Gerry Goff 
22 Roger Jacobsen 
23 Philip A. Larson 
24 Brian Wojnowski 
25 Kim W. O'Keefe 
26 David Threlkeld 
27 Barbara Scherrer 
28 Kelli Kiekhafer 
29 Russell Weis 
30 William Umnus 
31 Deb Behselich 

Catholic CD’s Available 
New Catholic CD's are 
available in church.  
Titles are; Born Again? 
Faith Alone?, Drawing 
Close: The God Who 
Desires You, Faith, The 
Four Last Things; 
Death, Judgement, 
Heaven, Hell, Freedom 
Through Forgiveness, 
Jesus Is..., and My Be-
loved Son; Meditations 
for Lent. Please leave a 
$3.00 donation (or 
more) so that more 
CD's can be pur-
chased.    

Wedding Banns:   I. Ben Paulson/Hanna Laux 

Lectors Needed for 4:30 PM and 8:00 AM 
Lectors - five of our lectors who read at the 4:30 
Mass have moved or decided to retire.  We have 
plenty of lectors for the 10:30 Mass but could use a 
few more for the 8:00 and 4:30 Masses.  Please 
contact the rectory office 763.1500, if you are inter-
ested.  High school students, if you are confirmed, 
you are welcome. 

Pope’s June Prayer Intention 
From Apostleshipofprayer.org    VOCATIONS: 
That the personal encounter with Jesus may arouse 
in many young people the desire to offer their own 
lives in priesthood or consecrated life. 



Parish Staff Directory (262) 763-1500 
Fr. Jim Volkert (Pastor); Fr. Yamid Blanco (Associate 

Pastor); Susanne Snyder (Director of Music); Sue Vrzan  
(Director of Administrative Services); Dianne Smetana 
(Parish Secretary); Cheryl Theigs (Pastoral Minister to 

the Aging, Sick and Homebound); Loretta Jackson 
(School Principal); Deb Butler  (Assistant Principal);   

Carolyn Kysely (Preschool Director), Margie Robers 
(Director of Religious Education); Jim & Kathy Martin  

Youth Ministry (Life Teen). 

Pastoral Council  Members 
Pam Aldrich (716-6324), Susan Gutschow (763-0979), 

Katherine  Lavieri (414-379-5577); Terri Newbury  
(Trustee, 763-6317); Norma Roanhouse  (Secretary, 

763-3766); Barbara Scherrer (Chairperson, 763-7518); 
Jim Schuster  (Trustee, 763-0897); Jim Sember (763-

0001); Randy Tritz (763-4306); Tim Warren  (539-3314). 

Finance Council  Members   Stacy Alan, Loretta 
Jackson, Tom Pederson, Jim Schuster, Tim Spieglehoff, 
Tim Warren, and Fr. Jim Volkert. 

Stewardship and Debt Reduction Report  

Ministers  Sat. 4:30 PM  June 6 Sunday 8:00   June 7 Sun. 10:30  June 7 USHERS 

Greeters:    
McHenry N 
McHenry S 

 
Newbury 
Heck 

 
Wiskes 
Aldrich 

 
K. Reesman 
Muellenbach 

4:30 PM - Eric 
Daniels, Matt 
Daniels, Ralph 
Heck, Glenn Lois, 
Gerald  
Weber Servers   S. Wagner 

E. Boettcher 
A. Boettcher 

M. Dietzel 
H. Hovland 
N. Labicki 

A. Wardzala 
B. Wright 
A. Reesman 

Bread 1 
Bread 2 
Bread 3 
Cup 1 
Cup 2               

Di Smetana 
Bill Ritzman 
Tom Pederson 
Mary Schmitz 
Kathryn Siebenaller 

Phil Moran 
Marlene Ketterhagen 
Norma Roanhouse 
Kathy Baumeister 
Pam Aldrich 

Ed Nadolski 
Jaci Nadolski 
Doreen Vande Velde 
Deb Dillon 
Pat Dillon 

8:00 AM - Dan 
Creek, Andrew & 
Kathy Dorn, Joyce 
& Les Mastalir, Tim 
Vos, Joe Aldrich 

Lector  
Lector  

1 
2 

M. Mikula 
L. Robers 

J. Lynch 
B. Milroy 

D. Chernouski 
A. Chernouski 

10:30 R. Reesman, 
Mary/Ralph Rice, 
Judy Correll, Chad 
Novasic, Aaron 
Reesman 

We warmly welcome new members to our faith com-
munity.  If you would like to join our parish, registra-
tion forms are available in church.  Please complete 

the form and return it to the church office. Sacra-
ments:  Marriage-Couples should call St. Mary 
Catholic Church’s pastor 6 months to one year     

before  the  wedding date. Baptism-Call the office 
prior to your child’s baptism.  A preparation class for 
parents is   required. Baptisms are held the first and 
third weekend of the month.  Reconciliation-is held 
the second, fourth and fifth weekend of the month 

from 3:30-4 PM in the chapel.  Communion, Confir-
mation and Anointing of the Sick-Call the office.  
If it is after hours, listen for the emergency number.    

Announcements After Mass:   
The deadline for pulpit announcements is Noon on 
Fridays.  Send requests to  ssmith@stmb.org so 
they may be approved by Father Jim.    

Seeking New Knights & New Squires 
Please join our Council 15665. For details,  
call Wayne Bush, 262-210-2810. 
 

            Young Men Interested In Helping Out In  
             Our Parish, Join the K of C Squires. The 
            Squires program strives to provide the spiri-
tual, cultural, civic, social & physical improvement of 
its members, & the development of leadership quali-
ties.  Please call Roger Schmitz, 262-763-3036. 

Our Mission Statement:  Immaculate Conception 
(St. Mary) Parish, established in 1838, is a welcom-
ing Eucharistic community that celebrates the sacra-

ments, provides lifelong formation in a living faith 
and serves all with respect and loving generosity. 

Bulletin Announcements  Information for  
the Sunday bulletin is due by 4:00 PM on Monday.   

Amount collected 05/24/15 from 117 envelopes $6,509.38 
Offertory                                                        732.25 
Extra Donations                                                     2,025.00 
Add’l Parish Pay (5 contributors)                              534.55 
Total                                                                $9,801.18 
 

Amount Given Fiscal Year to Date        $866,880.27 
Amount Budgeted to Date (47 weeks)      -$840,577.14 
Difference                                                  26,303.13 
 

Amount Budgeted for fiscal year (52 weeks)  $930,000.00 
Amount still needed for fiscal year          $63,119.73 
 

Amount needed per week to reach 
        budget (7 weeks)                                       $9,017.10 
 
Parish Debt Reduction 
Goal                                                             $650,000.00 
 

Amount Collected through 05/18/15 from 
          431 families                                   $516,438.78 
Amount still needed                                   $133,571.22 
 

Fr. Clete Uhen Bequest                                    -$75,000.00 
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